
 
 

     CITIZENS FOR EDUCATION IN TOWN GOVERNANCE  

 
 
 
 
December 16, 2019 
 
Town Board of Lac du Flambeau 
Chairman Matt Gaulke, Supervisor Gloria Cobb,  
Supervisor Chris Mayer 
 
 VIA EMAIL:  Town Clerk, ldfclerk@frontier.com 
 

Re:  Request for the Town Board to update Ordinance 2018-01 Notice of Records Access 
(Revised) 

 
 
Dear Chair Gaulke, Supervisors Cobb & Mayer: 
 
In light of  the letters the Town recently received from Attorney Kamenick (11.25.19) and 
Attorney Harrold (12.4.19), Citizens for Education in Town Governance (CETG) requests that the 
Town Board update Ordinance 2018-01 Notice of Records Access (Revised). 
 
We would appreciate acknowledgement of this letter and a response to the request at a board 
meeting in January 2020.  
 
Respectfully on behalf of CETG, 
 
 
 
 
Norman R. Wetzel 
 
1478 Silver Beach Drive 
Lac du Flambeau, WI. 54538 
715-588-9428 
norman.wetzel@gmail.com 
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